
 I work as a retention worker. Every day I see single individuals and families struggling to pay their rent.  Many of these people are 
getting notices and afraid of losing their housing. They have to spend more on food and utilities.  They have to make difficult 
decisions such as having a roof over their head or feed their families.   Many of our local businesses and schools are closed.  Local 
food banks are overwhelmed with people seeking food daily.  Nonprofit organizations not having the funds to assist with rental 
assistance. 


